
January 12, 2011

Incredible Boris
Mr. Boris Cherniak
81 Binscarth
Thornhill, Ontario, Canada 0

Dear Mr. Cherniak:

On behalf of the Independent Health Foundation and WNY United Against Drug and
Alcohol Abuse, we would like to sincerely thank you for your support of First Night
Buffalo 2011.

We are excited to report that we saw the highest attendance yet at the Buffalo
Convention Center with over 5,000 attendees this year! Thanks to you, we were able to
celebrate a New Year's Eve tradition 22 years in the making with great success. I invite
you to visit www.firstnightbuffalo.org to view photos from the event.

Best of luck in the New Year, we look forward to working with you again.

Sincerely,
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Carrie Meyer
Executive Director
Independent Health Foundation
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Project Manager
Independent Health Foundation


